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I am an Oregon parent and grandparent, and I'm appalled that we can even think about
denying our kids and grandkids a viable, livable world to grow in. The science is
inescapable, the climate-change crisis is real and threatens the web of life as we know it.
Oregon's children and grandchildren deserve your support for LC 19.
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Once we start to act, hope is everywhere.
Greta Thunberg, TEDXStockholm, 11/2018



